CHILDREN’S MEMORIAL ROSE GARDEN

To commemorate the loss of a child, St. James Parish established a
Children’s Memorial Rose Garden. The Garden consists of a
beautiful image of the Jesus with children, rose bushes, benches, and
a pavement of specially inscribed memorial bricks. While any
donation is welcome, those who donate $100 or more will have the
opportunity of having the name of their child or grandchild placed on
a memorial brick. The Garden is located on the north side of the
Parish Center—adjacent to the Religious Education entrance.

Please be sure to complete this form if your donation is $100 or more, and return the form
with your check. Your may put it in the collection basket or bring it to the Parish Center.

Your name Telephone ()

Your brick may have up to four lines with no more than 14 characters per line (including
spaces and punctuation).

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY!

MEMORIAL INSCRIPTION




